January 31, 2003

DEAR STUDENT:

If you are a Senior in high school this year, I want to extend a special invitation to apply for the National Youth Science camp. Your application MUST BE RECEIVED by Thursday, March 6, 2003.  Please see the application form attached to this letter.

The National Youth Science Camp is a four-week long, all-expense paid program that will take place between June 26 and July 21, 2003.  Scientists from across the nation who work on some of the most provocative topics in science today present lectures and hands-on science seminars and linger to interact informally with student delegates.  Delegates are challenged to explore new areas in biological and physical sciences, art, and music with resident staff members.  They also may present seminars covering their own areas of interest and research.  The delegates visit Washington D.C. to take advantage of some of the nation’s premier scientific, governmental, and cultural facilities.  The four-week experience includes three overnight expeditions into the Monongahela National Forest featuring backpacking, rock-climbing, caving, mountain biking, or kayaking opportunities.  Delegates are required to participate in the camp program for its entirety as the fast-paced activities in the remote location make coming and going very difficult.  For more information about the program—including a more detailed description of the characteristic qualified delegates, please visit www.sciencecamp.org on the World Wide Web.

To apply, please send TWO COMPLETE SETS of your application, which should contain the following (in this order):

1. a completed APPLICATION cover sheet (see attachments);
2. a one to two page letter giving your qualifications and the reasons why you will benefit from the experience;

3. a resume which includes any other information to document your scholastic and extra-curricular (including non-science) achievements;

4. a recent transcript; and

5. A letter of support from a teacher or research mentor.

Please staple items 1-5 together with one staple in the top left hand corner.  PLEASE do not bind your application or place it in a folder.

I encourage you to apply for this outstanding program.  Remember your application must be received by Thursday, March 6, 2003.

Sincerely,

Walter H. Tillman, Ph.D.

State Selection Coordinator
